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Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am delighted to inform you that we will be taking a trip to the Bayfordbury Observatory as part of our 
Science unit on Earth and space. This day will take the form of a workshop type learning where the 
children will be divided into small groups guided by an adult. 

This trip will take place on Friday 13th October 2023. Children are required to wear their school uniform. 
We ask that all children bring a packed lunch with no fizzy drinks or sweets; WATER ONLY. If your child 
receives free school lunches, please let us know if they will need a school packed lunch by Monday 2nd 
October. As Our activities will start promptly at 10am, we ask that all children are at school no later than 
8:40am.  

The cost of the trip is £27which covers the cost of the coach and all the activities we will be doing on the 
day. We kindly ask that you pay this via Schoolgateway no later than Friday 6th October. We kindly ask 
that when paying, you tick the permission box to allow your child to come on the trip.  

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs van Schalkwyk and the year 5 team 
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